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I oppose LD 2003 or any bill that would allow local zoning ordinances that protect 
single-family neighborhoods from high-density Section 8 apartment projects to be 
overridden by some newly established Municipal Housing Development Permit 
Review Board.I am a homeowner and live in a quiet and peaceful neighborhood. This 
will destroy the peaceful environment of Maine and the government is encroaching on
who will live here, devalue our property and use taxpayer money for something that 
we never voted to have. It is reprehensible that those people that are supposed to be 
working for the people are trying to put forth legislation that will destroy the lives of 
the people they are expected to represent.


